CHANTRY NEWSLETTER

Confident, Caring, Creative 15th January 2018

Headteacher’s Message

Welcome back, | hope that you all had a lovely Christmas break. The children have been very settled
and were straight back into their learning despite the short holiday.

Last week we focused on being resilient and not giving up. Our Chantry Value this week is independent
and | look forward to seeing some great examples of this as | go around the school.

Governor News

We are delighted to welcome our new Chair of Governors Richard Sage who took over from Anthony
Thomas at the start of this term. Mr Sage is a very experienced governor and we look forward to
working with him as we move the school towards Outstanding.

We would like to express our thanks to Mr Thomas for all his hard work as the previous Chair and we
are very pleased that he is remaining on the governing body for the
remainder of this academic year.

Canine Partners

Last Thursday, Year 1 had a visit from Canine Partners and were
introduced to Mr Wizal, a Golden Retriever assistance dog and his
owner Fiona.

The children learned about how an assistance dog can help with
everyday tasks and the training they are given.

Thank you to Mr and Mrs Thomas for organisng the visit. We hope to
organise more visits in the future.

Parent Pay

Thank you to all of you who are using ParentPay to pay for school meals. Please can you ensure that
there are adequate funds in your ParentPay account before your child orders lunch.

Thank you




Parent Consultations

Our next parent consultations will take place on Tuesday 27th February from 3.30-5.20pm and Thursday
March1st from 3.30-6.50pm.

Online booking for appointments will go live on Saturday 3rd February. Please see Mrs Vaughan if you are
unsure how to use the online booking service.




